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The US Family Health Plan 
at PacMed recently gained 
approval to expand its 
service area, again. We 
look forward to serving 
new members in seven 
new counties in central 
Washington and in most of 
California.

We are especially grateful to our 
growing network of partners 
who care for, and care about, our 
members. You play an important 
role in the health and welfare of our 
military families, contributing to the 
readiness of our nation’s military. 
You are also fulfilling the promise of 
continued healthcare to those who 
have served. 

Over the last couple of years, the 
US Family Health Plan at PacMed 
welcomed new members in parts 
of Spokane and Stevens counties, 
Washington; northern Idaho; and 
western Oregon. Our service area 
now extends from the Canadian 
border in western Washington to the Mexican border in southern California.

We are proud to support our military families. 

USFHP Grows Its 
Service Area, Again!

 New Coverage Area


